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Highlighted area is indicative only  

 
Bundaberg Regional Council will be completing  
an intersection upgrade at Burnett and Targo Streets, 
Bundaberg South as highlighted in orange on the  
map above.   
 
The construction is currently being planned and  
will commence soon.  
 
A further newsletter will be distributed prior to 
construction providing details on the start date,  
hours, duration and traffic management measures.  
 
The Site Supervisor will liaise directly with affected 
residents prior to construction.  
 
Bundaberg Regional Council is aware of the 
inconvenience road work can cause and thanks 
residents and road users in advance for their patience 
and co-operation. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
If you have concerns in relation to the upgrade works, 
contact Civil Works Engineer on 1300 883 699 or email 
the Civil Works team at:  
civilworks@bundaberg.qld.gov.au  
 
 

 

        Contact Information 
 

         Civil Works:             1300 883 699 
 

      Email:           civilworks@bundaberg.qld.gov.au 
     

The Targo Street / Burnett Street Intersection  
Upgrade is a joint initiative of Bundaberg Regional  
Council and the Queensland Government. 
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